
01/06/2021 

 

 Royal Montrose Mercantile 

 

 June Newsletter 

 

 

Club Open Tournament Update 
 

 

As we now move into the month of June, we have two (2) RMMGC 

Open Tournaments in the diary for the month of July. 

On Sunday 4th July we have the RMMGC Mens Open and we still have 

spaces available for this event. £20 entry fee per player, stroke play on 

1562 course. 

On Friday 16th July we have the RMMGC Seniors Open (aged 55+) and 

we have only 9 spaces left available for this event. £20 entry fee per 

player, stroke play on 1562 course. 

If you are interested in entering, please go to your 'HowDidIDo' app and 

access through 'Booking' where you will find details of times available and payment details. Alternatively contact Doreen Leask 

on ladycaptain@rmmgc.co.uk and she will be happy to help you enter any of the opens. 

 

Donation of Border Plants  
 

 

The Board thank our member James Carnie once again this year for 

the donation of numerous border plants which have been planted 

around the Club by our team of garden volunteers.  

The plants will add much colour around the club over the coming 

months. Thanks again James for the plants and to John Tasker and his 

team for managing the garden which is in fantastic shape. 

 

 

 

Monthly Prize Draw Winners 
 

 

Congratulations and well done to the following winners drawn at the 

June Board Meeting: 

1st Prize - Pam Nicol - £60 

2nd Prize - Edna Wallwork - £40 

3rd Prize - Anne Reoch - £20 

4th Prize - Tony Faccenda - £10 

 

 

 

 

 



New Members 
 

We continue to attract new members to the club every month which is 
brilliant news....we now have 631 members.......and the Board would like 
to welcome the following 10 'New Members' who have been accepted to 
join our Club in the month of May: 

Ordinary Members: Barry O'Neill  

Associate Member: Stephen Hutchison, Marion Hutchison, Joy Milne, 
Prapassorn Ozwald, Evelyn Mouat 

Intermediate Member: Jack Davey, Cameron Glennie 

Junior Member: Ruaridh Shaw 

Country Member: Charles McKenzie 

 

 

Captain Tom 100 Challenge 
 

 

As previously communicated, on the 30th April our Lady Captain, 

Doreen Leask, and her sub-committee of Edna Wallwork, Lynn Coull 

and Ruth Clark took on the Captain Tom 100 Challenge.  

A total of £2850 was raised from sponsorship for playing 100 holes of 

golf on the Broomfield course, holding a raffle and selling tablet. 

Photograph shows the cheque being presented to Peter Davidson, 

Chief Executive of Montrose Community Trust. 

Well done ladies. 

 

Hole in One Club ! 
 

 

Yes, another member this month has joined the 2021 hole in one club!  

Congratulations go to James Collier who recorded his 3rd Hole in One 

on the 3rd hole on the 1562 Course during a Foote Miller club tie 

against Stephen McGill. James used a pitching wedge on this occasion, 

and James plays off a handicap index of 0.8. 
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